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  Masters of the Universe: Revelation #2 Kevin
Smith,Rob David,Tim Sheridan,2021-08-11 Co-Written
by Kevin Smith! This is the official comic book
prequel to the upcoming Netflix television show
written by Executive Producers Kevin Smith and Rob
David and episode writer Tim Sheridan and
featuring art by Mindy Lee (Crimson Lotus).
Following the vicious Orlax attack on King Randor,
He-Man learns the creature is linked to the origin
of the sword of power and also to his nemesis
Skeletor who finally finds himself on the cusp of
realizing his dream of capturing Grayskull's
secrets! The official prequel to the upcoming
Netflix show!
  KHAGESVARA SUJITH SUKUMAR,2021-05-19 It is the
story of Yuga, a mysterious young warrior, who was
born and brought up in the forest. He lives with
his Guru who tries to save the hidden secrets of
the Shatapatha Kingdom from the followers of
Darkness. Their ancestors are afraid of the
rebirth of the Shadow of Darkness Lord in the
future. Aryan is the king of their kingdom, who is
wise and generous. He and his protectors begin
their Tapasya to please their creator, ‘Garuda -
The King of Birds' for grace and to defend them
from the followers of Lord Darkness. The Creator
pleases and boon them with the hidden secrets, and
also, reminds them to do some karma so that they
can own the hidden secrets. In the middle of a
battle, the Shatapathans find one of their
protectors who had disappeared with King Aryan for
so many years. The protector sends Yuga with them.
It’s a journey of Yuga exploring the hidden
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secrets.
  God Complex Vol. 1: Dogma Paul
Jenkins,2018-07-18 A young forensics investigator
finds his worldview turned upside down when a
bizarre religious triple homicide introduces him
to the Rulers, godlike beings who have ruled
humanity since the dawn of time. From writer PAUL
JENKINS (SPAWN: RESURRECTION, The Inhumans, Marvel
Knights: Sentry) and artist HENDRY PRASETYA
(Mighty Morphin Power Rangers), GOD COMPLEX: DOGMA
is a unique spin on ancient mythology with a focus
on one manÍs journey of faith. Collects GOD
COMPLEX #1-6
  By Chance Or Providence Becky Cloonan,2017-07-26
BY CHANCE OR PROVIDENCE collects BECKY CLOONAN's
award-winning trilogy: WOLVES, THE MIRE, and
DEMETER, with lush colors by LEE LOUGHRIDGE and a
sketchbook/illustration section. These stories
cast a spell of hypnotic melancholy, weaving their
way through medieval landscapes of ancient curses
and terrible truths that will haunt you long after
you've set them down.
  Drawing Ideas Mark Baskinger,William
Bardel,2013-11-19 A primer for design
professionals across all disciplines that helps
them create compelling and original concept
designs by hand--as opposed to on the computer--in
order to foster collaboration and win clients. In
today's design world, technology for expressing
ideas is pervasive; CAD models and renderings
created with computer software provide an easy
option for creating highly rendered pieces.
However, the accessibility of this technology
means that fewer designers know how to draw by
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hand, express their ideas spontaneously, and
brainstorm effectively.In a unique board binding
that mimics a sketchbook, Drawing Ideas provides a
complete foundation in the techniques and methods
for effectively communicating to an audience
through clear and persuasive drawings.
  Fun Mandala Coloring Book World,2021-04-21 These
fun coloring pages will help children improve
their manual dexterity through coloring. The ideal
gift for friends and family, coloring is also
scientifically proven to reduce stress levels,
help you focus, and promote feelings of calmness,
peace and wellbeing. If you enjoy coloring and
want to escape the stress of daily life and relax,
forgetting your troubles, this book is for you.
Grab your copy now and start coloring!
  Murals in the Market ,2019-09-15
  Transmetropolitan Book One Warren
Ellis,2019-02-26 Working as an investigative
reporter for the newspaper The Word, Spider
Jerusalem attacks the injustices of his surreal
21st-century surroundings. Spider ventures into
the dangerous Angels 8 district, home of the
TransientsÑhumans who have decided to become
aliens through cosmetic surgery. And donÕt miss
SpiderÕs confrontation with the president of the
United States...in a menÕs room. Plus, when Spider
tries to shed light on the atrocities of these
institutions, he finds himself fleeing a group of
hit men/kidnappers in possession of his ex-wifeÕs
frozen head. Collects TRANSMETROPOLITAN #1-12!
  Manga Vision Sarah E. Pasfield-Neofitou,Cathy
Sell,2016 Manga Vision examines cultural and
communicative aspects of Japanese comics, drawing
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together scholars from Japan, Australia and Europe
working in areas as diverse as cultural studies,
linguistics, education, music, art, anthropology,
and translation, to explore the influence of manga
in Japan and worldwide via translation, OEL manga
and fan engagement. The volume includes a mix of
theoretical, methodological, empirical and
professional practice-based chapters, examining
manga from both academic and artistic
perspectives. Manga Vision also provides the
reader with a multimedia experience, featuring
original artwork by Australian manga artist
Queenie Chan, cosplay photographs, and an online
supplement offering musical compositions inspired
by manga, and downloadable manga-related teaching
resources.
  Secrets of Winning Baccarat Brian
Kayser,2003-04-22 The good news: For the average
player, baccarat offers the best odds in the
house, giving the house barely a 1 per cent edge
without using any winning strategies.
  Losing Brave Bailee Madison,Stefne
Miller,2018-01-30 Payton Brave's twin sister,
Dylan, has been missing for more than a year. So
has Payton's memory. Amid the turmoil of her
sister’s disappearance, Payton feels lost as the
one left behind. Her mental state wrought and
reckless, she tumbles from the graces of
popularity to the outskirts of high school
society, where she attracts a rag-tag group of
friends—and a troubling romance with her sister’s
boyfriend, Cole. Though Payton remembers nothing
of the day Dylan disappeared, she must pry into
her own mind when another missing girl’s body is
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recovered from a nearby lake, the victim’s
features eerily similar to Dylan’s. The further
Payton presses into the recesses of her memory,
the more danger surrounds her. The darkness around
her sister’s disappearance grows and the truth
becomes more and more unbearable. What she finds
might just cost Payton her life. Losing Brave: Is
written by award-winning actress Bailee Madison
(Once Upon a Time, Bridge to Terabithia) and
Reader’s Choice Award Finalist Stefne Miller
Features forbidden romance, intense action, and
high-stakes sacrifice
  The Purple Violet of Oshaantu Neshani
Andreas,2017-03-27 Through the voice of Mee Ali,
readers experience the rhythms and rituals of life
in rural Namibia in interconnected stories. In
Oshaantu, a place where women are the backbone of
the home but are expected to submit to patriarchal
dominance, Mee Ali is happily married. Her friend,
Kauna, however, suffers at the hands of an abusive
husband. When he is found dead at home, many of
the villagers suspect her of poisoning him.
Backtracking from that time, the novel, with its
universal appeal, reveals the value of
friendships, some of which are based on tradition
while others grow out of strength of character,
respect, and love.
  Design to Live Azra Aksamija,Raafat
Majzoub,Melina Philippou,2021-10-19 The power of
design to create a life worth living even in a
refugee camp: designs, inventions, and artworks
from the Azraq Refugee Camp in Jordan. This book
shows how, even in the most difficult conditions--
forced displacement, trauma, and struggle--design
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can help create a life worth living. Design to
Live documents designs, inventions, and artworks
created by Syrian refugees living in the Azraq
Refugee Camp in Jordan. Through these ingenious
and creative innovations--including the vertical
garden, an arrangement necessitated by regulations
that forbid planting in the ground; a front hall,
fashioned to protect privacy; a baby swing made
from recycled desks; and a chess set carved from a
broomstick--refugees defy the material scarcity,
unforgiving desert climate, and cultural isolation
of the camp. Written in close collaboration with
the residents of the camp, with text in both
English and Arabic, Design to Live, reflects two
perspectives on the camp: people living and
working in Azraq and designers reflecting on
humanitarian architecture within the broader field
of socially engaged art and design. Architectural
drawings, illustrations, photographs, narratives,
and stories offer vivid testimony to the
imaginative and artful ways that residents alter
and reconstruct the standardized humanitarian
design of the camp--and provide models that can be
replicated elsewhere. The book is the product of a
three-year project undertaken by MIT Future
Heritage Lab, researchers and students with Syrian
refugees at the Azraq Refugee Camp, CARE, Jordan,
and the German-Jordanian University. Copublication
with Future Heritage Lab, MIT
  Get the Truth Philip Houston,Michael Floyd,Susan
Carnicero,2015-03-24 Getting someone to tell the
truth is an essential skill that very few people
possess. In the boardroom, classroom, or our own
homes, every day we interact with others and try
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to get the truth from them. People are often
untruthful out of fear of negative consequences
associated with divulging information. But if a
person is made to forget the long-term outcomes of
lying, he or she can be influenced to disclose
sensitive information that's being withheld. The
aim is to encourage the person to remain in short-
term thinking mode, shifting focus away from the
long-term ramifications of telling the truth. As
former CIA agents and bestselling authors of Spy
the Lie, Philip Houston, Mike Floyd, and Susan
Carnicero are among the world's best at detecting
deceptive behavior and eliciting the truth from
even the most accomplished liars. Get the Truth is
a step-by-step guide that empowers readers to
elicit the truth from others. It also chronicles
the fascinating story of how the authors used a
methodology Houston developed to elicit the truth
in the counterterrorism and criminal investigation
realms, and how these techniques can be applied to
our daily lives. Using thrilling anecdotes from
their careers in counterintelligence, and with
easy-to-follow instructions, the authors provide a
foolproof means of getting absolutely anybody to
give an honest answer. Get the Truth is the easy
and effective way to learn how to get the truth
every time.
  A Basket of Pink Wanda Irvin,Ramona
Irvin,2018-07-13 Two sisters born almost three
years apart, yet like twins in their hearts and
lives Ramona and Wanda.Both of us attained careers
in medicine and law enforcement and grew into
responsible women. In spite of a broken home and
less than desirable childhoods, we strived to pass
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on to the families the importance of faith. Our
credit goes to the a Salvation Army church in St.
Louis. This was a determining factor in our coming
to know the Lord as our Personal Savior. This
little church made a lasting impression on us
both. It laid the personal foundation for our
faith. Crazy sisters who enjoy life and wanted to
write a story to touch lives. This is how A Basket
of Pink was born.
  Legends of the Wulin EOS Sama,2014-10-01 You who
have dreamed of finding the love worth fighting
for, the friends worth fighting with, and the
secrets of the martial arts: dream no longer.
Welcome to Shen Zhou: a China that never was, a
land of mysteries and adventures, appearing for
the first time in the Legends of the Wulin Role
Playing Game. Welcome to the Wulin itself to the
world of martial arts, where the dreams and
ambitions of heroes collide. Become a wuxia hero,
with a grander-than-life personality, capable of
great joy and overwhelming melancholy. Step
outside the accepted order of things: it cannot
contain the immense passions and inspirations that
move you. Take up your blade and join your martial
brothers. Master an array of new and powerful kung
fu styles and learn the deep mysteries of the
secret arts. It's time to become a legend. Guard
the Sun and Moon. Weave the Divine Iron Web.
Invoke the Hell-Pattern Judgment. Practice the
Hidden Execution Strike. Recite the Mantra of
Immolation. Call upon the Iron Buddha's
Disapproval. Fly like the Golden Crow. Wield the
Lotus-Forged Needles. Master medicine, confound
your enemies with the secret arts of intrigue, and
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read from the sacred registers. Inflict curses and
blessings. Practice extraordinary Daoist
techniques. Carry the lightning of Heaven hidden
in your hand.
  The New Braiding Handbook Abby Smith,2014-04-29
The ultimate guide to gorgeously braided hair—from
elegant wedding styles to fun weekend ’dos—from
the founder of Twist Me Pretty. Hair braiding is
getting hotter by the day, and the evolution of
styles has grown as rapidly. The New Braiding
Handbook offers you an impressive array of easy-
to-re-create, beautiful, and versatile looks that
are as appropriate for elegant formal events as
they are practical for casual, everyday wear. With
step-by-step photos and detailed instructions for
creating trendy knots, chic twists, and playful
plaits, The New Braiding Handbook teaches
imaginative and intricate hairstyling like you’ve
never seen before. Fifty looks to choose from
guarantee a braid for every occasion (or no
occasion at all). Along with amazing styles and
easy-to-follow tutorials, there are also tons of
tips for eliminating split ends, bulking up limp
locks, growing out a short ’do, and getting a
full, healthy, shiny head of hair straight from
the pages of a magazine. Quickly master gorgeous
new looks, including: Fabulous Fishtails Elegant
Updos Beautiful Buns Classy Crowns Knockout Knots
Head-Turning ’Tails “She is a true artist . . .
This book has definitely helped me discover new
styles I didn’t even know existed . . . the
instructions are clear and the pics, beautiful and
inspiring!” —Wine and Blue “The New Braiding
Handbook is the perfect gift to encourage your
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nine-year-old girl to experiment with a world of
sixty modern and stylish hairstyles. The book is
loaded with hairstyles for every occasion.” —Toy
Buzz
  Spawn Todd McFarlane,2001-08-30 Staggering home
truths & portents abound for our newly reassembled
Hellspawn in the foresightful 14th vol. of Todd
McFarlane's symbolic Spawn saga. At last, the big
picture starts to emerge, the Hellspawn's role in
the ever-escalating war between the forces of
light & darkness revealed. Since his (original)
recreation, the former Al Simmons has blundered
around in the dark -- literally -- unsure if he
has a greater purpose or is just a pawn in some
celestial power game. But now a third player makes
its presence felt, a verdant force threatened by
the wiles of heaven & hell alike, one that views
Spawn not as just a means to an end, but the end
itself. Plus, the gargantuan new menace of The
Heap!
  Pro Microservices in .NET 6 Sean Whitesell,Rob
Richardson,Matthew D. Groves,2022-01-16 Know the
fundamentals of creating and deploying
microservices using .NET 6 and gain insight from
prescriptive guidance in this book on the when and
why to incorporate them. The microservices
architecture is a way of distributing process
workloads to independent applications. This
distribution allows for the independent
applications to scale and evolve separately. It
also enables developers to dismantle large
applications into smaller, easier-to-maintain,
scalable parts. While the return is valuable and
the concept straightforward, applying it to an
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application is far more complicated. Where do you
start? How do you find the optimal dividing point
for your app, and strategically, how should your
app be parceled out into separate services? Pro
Microservices in .NET 6 will introduce you to all
that and more. The authors get you started with an
overview of microservices, .NET 6, event storming,
and domain-driven design. You will use that
foundational information to build a reference
application throughout the book. From there, you
will create your first microservice using .NET 6
that you can deploy into Docker and Azure
Kubernetes Service. You will also learn about
communication styles, decentralizing data, and
testing microservices. Finally, you will learn
about logging, metrics, tracing, and use that
information for debugging. What You Will Learn
Build a foundation of basic microservices
architecture design Follow an example of using
event storming and domain-driven design to
understand the monolithic application modified for
microservices Understand, via detailed commands,
how Docker is used to containerize applications
Get an overview of creating microservices from a
monolithic application Call microservices using
RPC and messaging communication styles with
MassTransit Comprehend decentralizing data and
handling distributed transactions Use Azure
Kubernetes Service to host and scale your
microservices Know the methods to make your
microservices more robust Discover testing
techniques for RPC and messaging communication
styles Apply the applications you build for actual
use Practice cross-cutting concerns such as
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logging, metrics, and tracing Who This Book Is For
Developers and software architects. Readers should
have basic familiarity with Visual Studio and
experience with .NET, ASP.NET Core, and C#.
  Transformers Legacy: the Art of Transformers
Packaging Bill Forster,Jim Sorenson,William
Forster,2019-11-26 Remember the thrill of tearing
open a gift on Christmas morning, discovering a
brand-new Transformer toy in a shiny new box?
Relive that childhood joy searching through these
highly detailed images remembering the toys you
had, the toys you wanted, or the toys you never
knew about! And what made them stand head-and-
shoulders above the myriad competing action
figures on shelves was the stunning box art. This
art book presents hundreds of beautifully
airbrushed paintings from the iconic first decade
of The Transformers, as archived by Hasbro,
Takara, and private collectors around the world.
Extras include never-before-seen artwork from toys
that never were, original design sketches, catalog
artwork, and more.
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